
From: Geoffrey Chamberlain  
Sent: Tuesday, 3 March 2020 12:27 PM 
To: admin <admin@rslnsw.org.au> 
Subject: Request ID 9638 - Strategic Plan 2020-2025 
 
Strategic Plan 2020-2025 (draft for consultation) 
 
I have read my copy after the presentation by CEO Jon Black at the Riverina District AGM in Finley 
last month. Well done Jon. 
My suggestion (other than regional presentations) is to email a page a week to each RSL and 
registered email members for digestion. There's a fair bit to take in and like the State President's 
report and the Secretary emails are a welcome and informative short read. The RSL at state 
executive level needs to get all the rank and file on side by disseminating this information as often as 
possible. There are quite a few presidents, secretaries and RSL committee members who are not up 
to speed (believe me). The only way forward is to educate, inform and act on the Strategic Plan with 
the majority behind it. That can only happen by disseminating the information to the wider audience 
as often as possible and using every resource available. Keep up the good work moving forward.  
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